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Crossroads of America Scout Band 

DEC/JAN/ FEB 2010/2011 

December
18th       12:30 pm    Holiday Concert---Indiana State Museum

19th         9am           Stand 103 LOS Colts game

19th                           No band practice 

26th                           No band practice

January
2nd                           No band practice

             9am           Stand 103 LOS   Colts game (time may change)

9th        2pm            Full band practice

16th     1pm            Dixieland practice

            2pm            Full band practice

            3:45            Venture Crew 559 meeting

23rd     2pm            Full band practice

26th      7pm           Belzer Band Booster board meeting

29th     1pm           Stand 103 LOS Monster Truck 

30th     2pm           Open House for new band members, Full band practice

FEBRUARY
6th       2pm             Full band practice

13th     2pm            94th Anniversary Concert (Location TBA)

20th     1pm            Dixieland band practice

            2pm            Full band practice

            3:30            Venture Crew 559 meeting

23rd     7pm            Belzer Band Booster board meeting 

27th     2pm            Full band practice

HOLIDAY CONCERT
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This year’s holiday concert will once again be at the Indiana State Museum on Saturday December 18. We will play from 1pm to 1:45. All band members need to be there at 12:30 to help unload the truck and set up. This is a great concert to invite family and friends to hear the band and enjoy the seasons best downtown. We will have discount tickets for band members and their families to tour the museum. The Titanic exhibit is at the museum now.

After the concert all band members and their families are invited to the Dinger household for pizza and games you can come right after the concert or tour the museum then come. We are about 10 minutes east from Camp Belzer. Zach Dinger will have maps at the concert, or our address is 10162 Indian Lake Blvd. N.  Indpls. 46236     823-1710

NEW EAGLE SCOUTS  

The band would like to welcome two new Eagle scouts. Ty Palmer and Steven White they both have completed the highest rank in scouting. Congratulations to both scouts and their families. 

Open house
The scout band is only as good as the players. On January 30th we will host an open house for new players. They can be young or old, friend or teacher, boy or girl. Anyone who would like to play an instrument and have a little fun, maybe travel a bit. Ask around your circle of people that you know, and see if any would like to try out the band. Over 4,000 invitations are being sent to registered scouts early in January.
Looking ahead

The 2011 tour is in the process of being booked if any scout and or family member is thinking of going this year, please fill out a tour application. We need to be looking ahead to see what size bus is needed and to see about group rates for outings. The band will be going and playing at Orlando Universal Park and Cape Canaveral as well as Atlanta GA and Savannah GA. Please see Mr. Bill at any practice or download the form from the Scout band website and fill out an application. 

Remembering Keith Hartzog

Keith L. Hartzog 65, died November 5, 2010. He is survived by his wife, Virginia; children, Bryon (Diana) and Cindy and 4 grandchildren.  Keith had been the band’s treasurer from 1998 to 2009.  His son, Bryon played trombone in the band several years ago.  Keith will be missed at the Board meetings where he always provided a “point” or “counterpoint” to most every discussion and decision over the last ten years.

Recharter Time Approaching
Crew 559 will be Rechartering in February.  All those who would like to hold membership in the Venture Crew can see Howard Foster or Bob Wiker to find out what is needed.  If you are currently a member of a scout troop, you can “multiple” as a venture at no cost.  If you are 18, you can register as a youth with the crew, as you will be an “adult” in a scout troop.  All adults must complete the Venturing Youth Protection training prior to Recharter.  You can accomplish this online at myscouting.org 
